
Notice No. 220 Date: 11.09.2A24

With reference to the letter of the Deputy Director of Ernployment, P.E.E., Haldia vide Memo No.
PEE-HAL/C"T.P/2024'25/1723 dated rc.Ag.2024, this is to notify that the Office of the project

Employment Exchange, Haldia intends to conduct a CAREER TALK PROGRAMME on 12.09.2024 at
12:00 noon in the Room No. RG-1 of this college.

All students of this college are requested to participate the said programme on that date and time
positively.

All concerned will please note n"1.N',|
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Principal & Secretary
Mahishadal Girls' College
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